MISSISSIPPI SCHOOL FOR THE DEAF ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION

JACKSON, MISSISSIPPI

R. S. DOBYNS, Superintendent

September 17, 1938

BILBO MONAGHAN, Athletic Director

Forest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

I am enclosing herewith a cheque for \$4.00 in return for which you will please send me a copy of your new book, "Better Basketball".

I have looked over the circulars you enclosed with your letter of the 6th, and I find that I will surel be satisfied with the aid I can get from "Better Basketball."

Thanking you very much for helping me out, I am

Yours very sincerely Billo Monaghan

Athletic Director

P. S. I will be very pleased if you can autograph the book wth some sort of inscription so I can use it as a sort of inspiration for my boys. B. M.

42/9/19